
Report following a review of the Asbestos Management Plan dated 5 April 2024 which was produced by David Cropley of NKDC.

The Parish Council has limited responsibilities under the Asbestos  Management Plan in managing any proposed work in the area(s) where asbestos is suspected of being present and to  maintain an awareness of the potential hazard .

There is a need for the Parish Council to monitor any proposed works and keep a record of this to ensure any contractors record the location of any asbestos in their Risk Assessment and Method Statement. (RAMS). 

NKDC is the primary Duty Holder  and our view is to advise them that the Parish Council meets their responsibilities role under the Asbestos Management Plan and in our opinion these measures fulfil this role and are proportionate to the Low Risk registered in the Type 2 survey report.

